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Service is alive and well
To the editor:
 My mother recently had knee replacement surgery at NorthStar Health Systems.

      

 We are writing to commend the excellent service she received at the hospital and at home
follow up from nurses’ aides, nursing staff and physical therapists. In particular, Dr. Cline has
gone above and beyond the call of duty.  He actually made a home visit to remove her stitches
–who would believe that still happens in the 21st century. He has a positive attitude and is
always ready to listen and help his patients.
 We just want to say ‘thank you’ for the great service and advise other knee replacement
candidates that they do not have to leave town for great service.
-s- Claudia Magnet
 Helen Kobylanski 
Iron River
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